
Dear HMC Resident,

This month the Hunt Military Communities Foundation, in partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will launch 
its fourth annual Hunt Little Heroes program. This program aims to highlight the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities thoughtfully and meaningfully. If you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to make 
the community where they live a better place, please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All 
applicants will receive a unique commemorative coin, hero cape, and mask. Three outstanding children will be 
awarded a monetary gift and the opportunity to have a matching award presented to the charity of their choice. 
Applications open March 15, 2023, and run through April 30, 2023. For more information, please visit 
HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org. As we usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish 
you and your family the best. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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HUNT LITTLE HEROES
Share Your Story!

We are honoring children of military families. Share your story 
and become a Hunt Little Hero in your community! 

As part of the ‘Hunt Little Heroes’ program, we want children of 
military families to share their “Hero Story” of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Submit an essay, video, or drawing to the link below.

Entries accepted from midnight on March 15, 2023 to 11:59 p.m. 
on April 30, 2023.

Apply at the following link: HuntLittleHeroes.org/Apply

Share Your Story!
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228-687-9969
@KeeslerFamilyHousing
@KeeslerFamilyHousing

https://huntlittleheroes.org/Apply
https://huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/


KeeslerFamilyHousing.com

IMPORTANT EVENTS
The Lucky Pot of Gold 

Every Friday in March there will be a gold balloon randomly placed for 
kids to �nd in each neighborhood. If you �nd the balloon, please bring it 
to the Keesler Family Housing o�ce for a “Pot of Gold” (a special gift).

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
As of February 1st, 2023, we are now renewing Active Duty Military 
Members. With the implementation of the new Universal Lease, Active 
Duty Members have the option to renew for 12 months or Month to 
Month. We will send out reminders via email and/or phone calls, so please 
contact the o�ce to update all contact information if it has changed. 
Please note that upon renewing your lease, you must provide Renter’s 
insurance. 

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
LaGioia Stone

LaGioia is a Community Supervisor here at Keesler Family 
Housing. She enjoys �shing and the calmness of 
relaxation around the water, as well as crafting! When 
asked what she loves about her job, LaGioia said, “The 
bonds that I have built with residents and coworkers. 
Being able to solve issues daily and help others in any way 
possible.”

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
Sandhill Landing Residents: 

We are very excited to announce that we will be preparing to start 
power-washing your homes in the spring of 2023! We will have more 
details to come!

TRASH PICK UP INFORMATION
Sandhill
Waste Pro Contact # (228) 818-5393 Ext. 2
Schedule: Monday's: Garbage Pick Up and Bulk Trash Pick Up
                     Thursday: Recycling Pick up

Bay Ridge (On-Base)
Waste Pro Contact# (228) 256-0070 
Schedule: Monday's: Garbage Pick Up and Bulk Trash Pick Up
                     Thursday: Recycling Pick Up

Thrower Park, East Falcon and West Falcon (O�-Base)
Waste Pro Contact # (228)256-0070
Schedule: Tuesday's: Garbage Pick Up and Bulk Trash Pick Up
                     Thursday: Recycling Pick Up

YOU MUST CALL WASTE PRO IN ORDER TO SCHEDULE BULK PICK UP. 
This service is not provided by Keesler Family Housing, so WE CAN NOT 
schedule or arrange any pickups.

Hollie Notter
Community Director

Annette Madia
Community Manager

LaGioia Stone
Community Supervisor

Letecia Lewis
Leasing Specialist

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Sarah Lee
Leasing Specialist

Lashawnda Reynolds
Resident Service Specialist

Jillian Kelly
Resident Service Specialist

GOOD NEWS STORY! 
Each month we are striving for resident engagements! If you haven’t, 
please go follow our Facebook page for all events that are created just for 
you and your family! Find us by searching Keesler Family Housing!

MAINTENANCE
Self-help is available for all residents! We have two locations, 100 Annex Rd 
and 7304/7306 Pine Savanna Vancleave. Please note: Call the maintenance 
line at 1-833-338-6280 for assistance at our Sandhill Landing Location.

SHARE YOUR STORY STARTING MARCH 15TH -
ENTIRE THE HUNT LITTLE HEROES CONTEST



CONNECT WITH US! @KeeslerFamilyHousing @KeeslerFamilyHousing
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CANNOT schedule or arrange any pickups.


